
Subject : FW: WO140-04 Nurendale Ltd t/a Panda Waste 

From: Michael Griffin 
Sent: 03 May 2016 14:OO 
To: Noeleen Keavey 
Cc: Wendy Bagnall 
Subject: FW: WO140-04 Nurendale Ltd t/a Panda Waste 

To 
Noeleen Keavey 
E PA 

Dear Noeleen 
I refer to you notification of 27'h ay 2014, and the subsequent contacts and correspondence between MCC and the 
EPA . 
Meath CO Council concurs that an Environmental impact assessment is required in respect of the development the 
subject of licence review application WO140-04 . 
Meath CO Council has no observations to make on the content of the EIS. 

Michael Griffin 
Senior Executive Officer 
Planning 
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